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Subject: RED (Remember Everyone Deployed) Friday Event) Friday Event - Waterdown
Legion
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Hi Tami - we just want to thank Inspector Moreton and all members of
your team for the excellent manner in which they represented the
Hamilton Police Service at our RED Friday event. Thanks to their
participation, we had another very successful event. When | was a police
constable in Belleville, Ontario (many years ago), | remember the days
when we would walk the beat and have a chance to spend time meeting
and getting to know the people we served. Times have changed and it
was enjoyable watching the positive interaction between your team and
the members of our community. As always, the Mounted Unit were a big
hit. It was great to again welcome Board Chair Pat Mandy. On behalf of
our organizing team, please pass along a sincere thanks to Chief Bergen,
Chair Mandy and the members of your team for your continued support of
our RED Friday events. Best wishes to all for a safe and healthy
summer......Bob



